
Dear Stakeholders, 

As the holiday season approaches, we would like to take a moment to share our preparations and 

plans for this festive time of year. 

1. Holiday Activities 

We are excited to announce a series of events and activities that will be organized to celebrate 

the season. These include: 

• Annual Holiday Party - December 15th 

• Charity Drive - November 20th to December 20th 

• End-of-Year Review - January 5th 

2. Office Closure 

Please note that our offices will be closed from December 24th to January 1st. We encourage 

everyone to take this time to relax and recharge. 

3. Thank You to Our Stakeholders 

We would like to express our heartfelt thanks for your support and collaboration throughout the 

year. We look forward to continuing our partnership in the coming year. 

4. Wishing You Happy Holidays 

Warmest wishes to you and your loved ones for a joyful holiday season filled with peace and 

happiness. 

Sincerely, 

Your Company Name 


